
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 6/13/2014 9:11:11 AM 
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: 29ers 

I like that they seem to have overcome the stigma against the bars being above the 
seat. I am looking forward to the setup trickling into hybrids, since I think with that 
configuration, they will be way more useful. Also, by the way, riding around Berkeley 
with 25c tires at 100psi kinda sucks. Looking forward to having a bike that fits 32c. 
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